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Savage AquaCatts (MS-129) 
 
Describe how your team is giving back to the community and why do you think it is important? 
Outreach is very limited this year due to the restrictions of Covid. Our teacher talked about the Seaperch 
program at a district wide Career Tech Zoom meeting. Both of us, Mauryn and Francheska will be 
attending the Chouteau School Board meeting on Thursday May 6. We will be telling them about the 
Seaperch competition and we will show them our report. We will tell them what we learned and about 
competing in the International Virtual Seaperch Competition. 
 

 


